Megan Egbert

From:

LT David Radford

Sent:

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 6:14 PM

To:

Megan Egbert; mbadaluca@montville-ct.org

Subject:

Re: 24SITE9 - Shantok Village

Ms. Egbert and Ms. Badaluca,

The Montville Police Department's concerns have all been addressed by the completed traffic study.

Thank you for your hard work on this project. Keep up the good work!

Respectfully,

LT David Radford II #09 Executive Officer Montville Police Department

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 30, 2024, at 15:13, Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plan for the proposed Multi-Family Development at 1758 and 1790 Route 32 (Shantok Village). Please note: this is application was discussed at the Development Team meeting on August 14, 2024.

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-site-9-1758-1790-route-32-shantok-village/

Please review the documents and forward all comments to my attention as soon as possible as this item is on the Agenda for the **November 12, 2024 PZC Meeting.**

Thank you,

Megan Egbert Administrative Assistant Land Use and Development Town of Montville 310 Norwich New London Tpke Uncasville, CT 06382 860.848.6779